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GENERAL ORDERS - 2019-20 SERIES - #6 – January 2020 

Post Adjutants are reminded to read and post the General Orders at your next meeting.  

 

Per Section 711 of the Manual of Procedure.  

 

Distribution of the Buddy Poppy shall be made exclusively for units of the Veterans of Foreign 

Wars of the United States and of the Auxiliary. Other not for profit organizations, exempt from 

taxes under Section 501(a) of the Internal Revenue Code, may assist in such distribution 

provided there shall be no division of the proceeds. A donation to such not for profit organization 

for assistance may be paid from the General Fund of the Post.  

 

So, go seek out partnerships in your communities! 

 

By order of:  
Josh Schmidt 
Department Commander  

Official:  

Trish Peoples  

Department Adjutant 


